
Dear Chair Carlson & Members of the Committee, 
 
My name is Marlene Hockbein and I am interested in this issue. Legislators should not go from the House 
or Senate, right into lobbying for the same companies and caused they voted for. I hope you will support 
Senator Marty's bill SF567. This one makes much more sense to achieve the lobbying reform than a 2 
year "cooling off " period would. 
 
Marlene Hockbein 
Saint Paul 
 
 
 
 


